
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 
MABCD DIRECTIVE #14-P4 

          (PLUMBING DIRECTIVE) 
  
 

ISSUE:  Cure in Place Thermosetting Resin Conduit Liners Inside of Structures 

EFFECTIVE DATE:  September 25, 2014 

Cured in place thermosetting resin conduit liners (CIPP) that are listed by IAPMO are 

approved for sewer repair and replacement per ASTM F1216.  Additionally, per common 

installation practices, the liner may be installed within a structure as a continuation of 

the building sewer, but the installation shall comply with the following conditions: 

 

P4.1    The host pipe shall be the same size throughout, and no less than 4 inches in 

diameter. 

P4.2 The distance allowed inside the structure shall be to the first useable branch, but 

shall not exceed 10 feet.  Anything over 10 feet shall require prior approval of 

the Chief Plumbing Inspector of the MABCD, or appointed representative. 

P4.3 All branches shall be identified and cleared of any liner obstructions, to be 

verified by a video provided to the Chief Plumbing Inspector of the MABCD, or 

appointed representative. 

P4.4 The liner shall not be used to repair or replace any drain piping or fittings within 

the structure. 

 

Beau Means 
Chief Plumbing Inspector 
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